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“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

93% 92% 83% 89% 94% 99% 92% 

Class Attendance 2022/23 

Class of the Week Year 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘On Wednesday, we had a beach themed day. We all came 
in to school dressed in different costumes that are linked 
to the beach. We sang sea shanties and danced along to 
them with actions. It was great fun!’ – Brooke. 

‘We learnt about different pirates and made our own. We 
made a wanted poster for the pirate. Did you know Captain 
Blackbeard was a pirate for only 2 years before he was put 
on trial? Another interesting fact is Anne Bonny the 
famous female pirate ran away from home when she was 16 
to become a fearsome 
pirate!’- Hayley. 

‘My favourite part of 
the day was learning 
about pirates from the 
past. I liked dressing up 
too!’- Samson 

I hope you all had an enjoyable half term break. Please remember to send your child to school with a filled, named water 

bottle which can be refilled during the day, a sun hat, and if necessary ensure that your child has sunscreen applied 

before coming to school.  

We pray for Isabella, Gloria, Isaac, Niamh, Shantel and Tomisin who will be receiving their Sacrament of First Holy 

Communion tomorrow. This is a very special event for the children and their families and we keep them in our thoughts and 
prayers. Congratulations to you all. 

Well done to Year 5 with 99% attendance this week!  

Aylesford Priory 

The children in Year 6 

visited Aylesford Priory 

to take part in the 

Southwark diocese school 

liturgy and pilgrimage, 

One Heart, One Mind. 

They also took the 

Aylesford Priory Mission 

Quest. 

NSPCC Childhood Day Mile 

Today we celebrated NSPCC Childhood Day Mile with the 

children taking part in a mile of activities. So far we have 

raised £55, you may still make your donations through 

ParentMail. 

 



Birthdays  
 

Rida age 6 

Lacey age 11 

Levison age 6 

Tobi age 11 

Dates for your diary 

12—16 June Year 1 Phonics Screening Week  

13 June Deadline for Parent Governor nominations 

14 June 2.00pm New Reception intake meeting 

14 June Year 3 Library visit 

16 June Pyjamarama Day 

20 June New Reception intake story time (1.15pm –2pm & 2.15pm-3pm) 

21 June Year 2 Library visit 

28 June Year 1 Library visit 

30 June Sports Day (Infants in the morning and Juniors in the afternoon). 

Parents are welcome to have picnic lunch on the field with your child.  

4 July 2.00pm New Reception intake Stay and Play 

5 July Year R and Year 6 Library visit 

6 July Year 3, 4 & 5 trip to Roman Museum 

7 July Year R, 1 & 2 trip to Wingham Wildlife Park 

10 July and 11 July Year 6 Play  

12—14 July Year 6 Residential trip 

12 July Year 4 Library visit 

17 July No clubs this week 

21 July Last day of Term 6  

Book of Excellence 
The following children received their sticker during our 
celebration assembly  

Year R  Elizabeth and Harnoor 

Year 1  Troy and Oluwatise 

Year 2  Nathaniel and Joel 

Year 3  Emmery and Tsitsi 

Year 4  William and Charlotte 

Year 5  Matthew and Maia 

Year 6  Paisley and Sienna 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

The following children received their sticker during our 
celebration assembly  

Year R  Hayden 

Year 1  David 

Year 2  Hayley 

Year 3  Isabella 

Year 4  William 

Year 5  Maddison 

Year 6  Mia 

Mathlete of the Week  
 

Year R  Muna 

Year 1  Ryan 

Year 2  Joel 

Year 3  Shantel 

Year 4  Nicole 

Year 5  Francesca 

Year 6  Seth 

WOW 

  Year 3 

Buster’s Book Club 

Year 4 

    St. Patrick 

12788 

   St. George 

12743 

St. Andrew  

11479 

St. David  

11901 

House Points 

Pyjamarama 
Next Friday, 16th June, we’re inviting the children to 

join us for Pyjamarama, a day in pyjamas to raise 

funds for BookTrust to make sure no child misses out 

on their bedtime story.  The children may wear their pyjamas to school 

in return for a £1 donation. If you would prefer your child not to wear 

their pyjamas they may choose a colourful T-shirt instead.  Please make 

your donations through ParentMail. 

Parent Governor Election 

A letter regarding a parent governor vacancy has been sent home 

through Parentmail inviting you to consider standing for election as a 

parent governor for our school. 

If you would like more information about being a school governor please 

contact a member or our governing body or myself for more information. 

If you would like to stand for election please complete and return the 

form which was Parentmailed and return it by Tuesday 13th June. If 

you require a hard copy of the form please contact the school office. 
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